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has met for the first 

time this year and we 

look forward to the 

thoughts and ideas 

they come up with.  

Thank you to Sue 

Reed, class teacher, 

for looking after the 

School Council and 

encouraging their 

participation. 

Thank you to every-

one who supported 

the Harvest celebra-

tions.  It is always a 

pleasure to welcome 

parents and carers 

into school for such 

events.  Thank you to 

all the staff  who or-

ganised these events. 

At a recent Friends 

meeting we were de-

lighted that a number 

of  staff, parents and 

friends volunteered 

to become Trustees 

of  the Friends Char-

ity.  This means that 

the Charity is secure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As usual, this half  

term has passed so 

quickly and has been 

a very busy time for 

all at school, with 

our Harvest celebra-

tions being enjoyed 

by pupils and staff  

alike. 

After a well con-

tested vote, Brandon 

Harrison was ap-

pointed as Head 

Boy with Meah Tay-

lor appointed as 

Head Girl.  Well 

done to all pupils 

who were nominated 

and many congratu-

lations to those who 

were appointed. 

Our School Council 

Lyn Dance, Headteacher  

Friday 20th October 

Term 1 ends 

Monday 30th October 

Term 2 begins 

Tuesday 7th November 

Friends AGM 

Thursday 9th November 

Parentsõ Evening 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need 

Tuesday 21st November 

Governors Meeting 

Saturday 25th  

November 

Friends Christmas Market 

Dates for  
Your Diary  

for the forseeable 

future and we can 

start to plan fund-

raising events and 

activities to benefit 

our pupils. Without 

the support of  

Friends weõd be un-

able to provide 

many of  the re-

sources and activi-

ties enjoyed by the 

pupils. 

We are really 

pleased that part of  

the new car park 

has already opened 

ahead of  schedule 

which will ease the 

pressure of  so many 

people having to 

park off-site. 

I hope that you 

have a safe and 

happy half  term 

and I look forward 

to welcoming pupils 

and staff  back to 

school on Monday 

30th October. 

INSET DAYS  

2017/2018  
Friday 5th January 

Thursday 29th March 

Friday 25th May  
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Community Cafe  

Dates for 2017/2018 

¶ Monday 11th December 2017 

¶ Monday 29th January 2018 

¶ Friday 23rd February 2018 

¶ Friday 23rd March 2018 

¶ Friday 27th April 2018 

¶ Friday 15th June 2018 

¶ Friday 6th July 2018 
 

 

 

 

Notice of  the  

The Friends of  The Milestone 

School AGM 

Tuesday 7th November 2017 

10.45am at school 

Parents, carers, and friends 

are invited to attend  

100 Club  
If  anyone is able to support the 100 Club it 
would be much appreciated. Each number 
costs Ã5 and during the school year there 
will be 10 draws, giving you the chance to 
win Ã10 or Ã15 each time. Forms have 
been sent home for you to fill in, but if  you 
need a new one please let Reception staff  
know. 

Milefest 2018 will take place 

on the 6th and 7th July 2018. 

Please save the date, more 

information will follow 

soon. 

Friends 2017/2018 meeting 

dates for your diary  

Friends meeting dates for 2017/2018 are 

shown below.  The meetings will take place in 

the Headteacher's office starting at 10.45am 

and last for an hour. Please do come and join 

us. 

Tues 7th November 2017(AGM) 

Tues 16th January 2018 

Tues 27th Feb 2018 

Tues 17th April 2018 

Tues 12th June 2018 

We would like donations for  

the Christmas Market 

Soaps, toys, spirits, make-up, per-

fume, shampoo, soft toys, ted-

dies, chocolate and 

mince pies, large 

cakes, small cakes, chocolate 

cakes too ...... hand cream, 

face cream and body lotion, smelly stuff  

that makes you smile! 

Wrapping paper, ribbon, wine or 

beer, gifts suitable for raffle 

prizes and gifts to add to the 

tombola. 

If  you have lovely gifts suitable 

for men and small boys, lovely 

gifts for ladies and small girls 

please package them up and 

drop into school .......... 
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Harvest Celebration Fun!  
The Middle Department has had a fantastic 

return to school since September!  

This term we have truly embraced the 

ôForcesõ topic and the pupils have produced 

some amazing work, done some exciting 

activities and experienced some 

truly wonderful things in their 

classes. To support our topic we 

hosted a team from ôSublime Sci-

enceõ whose mission is òTo make 

science awesome for all children!". 

They brought along exciting experi-

ments and a host of  new ideas for 

ways to engage and enthuse pupils 

about the wider world of  science. 

This term has seen the introduction 

of  Literacy groups that take place 

three times a week. They enable our 

pupils to work on some of  their key 

skills, in small groups, with individual tar-

geted support. We have continued to work 

with the pupils to achieve their individual 

targets this term and used the theme of  

ôForcesõ to help support them. It has 

been really pleasing to see so 

many thrive, develop and achieve. 

It was a pleasure to see so many parents and 

carers at our Harvest celebration, supporting 

their children and the school. The pupils 

worked really hard to prepare and make the 

food to share and table decorations for every-

one to enjoy.  Thank you to all par-

ents and carers who came along and 

shared the Harvest celebration with 

us. 

We are all really looking forward 

to  continuing our success next half  

term and to sharing the pupilõs. 

achievements with you at the Christ-

mas performance on Tuesday 12th 

December 2017! 

I would like to personally thank all 

staff  for making this first term such a 

fantastic and enriched learning ex-

perience for the pupils in Middle De-

partment. 

Stephen Dowell,  

Head of  Middle Department 
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Pupil Illness and Absence  

Please let us know as soon as possible if  your 

child is off  school sick by contacting us on 

01452 874000.  

If  your child catches a cold or infection, 

please keep him or her off  school to avoid 

the infection spreading to other children (and 

staff) in the class.   

This is especially important when a child has 

a tummy bug such as vomiting or diarrhoea.  

In this case, children should be clear of  

symptoms for 48 hours before they return to 

school.  Thank you for your co-operation in 

this matter. 

If  you plan to take your child out of  school 

in term time please ask your childõs class 

teacher for a permission form or you can 

download it from the  school website.  

This form should be completed and sent into 

school giving as much notice as you can.  Lyn 

Dance, Headteacher will provide a written 

www.themilestoneschool.co.uk 

 

SPORTS DAY 

A free and inclusive sports event for all the family 

Come and try a variety of  sports and learn more 
about the Special Olympics 

 

Tuesday 24th October 2017 from 9.30am  -  3.30pm 

Leisure at Cheltenham and Prince of  Wales Stadium, 
Tommy Taylorõs Lane, Cheltenham, GL50 4RN 

Booking not required.  However, to avoid registration queues on the day,  
sign up via: www.soglossportsday2017.eventbrite.co.uk 

CHELTENHAM 

LIONS CLUB 

response to all requests. 

Head Boy and Head Girl  

After a well contested campaign we are 

pleased to announce the results: 

Head boy: Brandon Harrison 

Deputy Head boy: Jack Pearce 

Head Girl: Meah Taylor 

Deputy Head girl: Ellie Quinn 

Well done to everyone who was nomi-

nated and thank you to pupils and staff  

for voting. 


